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Joanna Zimny

From: Joanna Zimny
Sent: Thursday, August 17, 2023 3:32 PM
To: 'info@spielmanmortuary.com'
Subject: appealed tax assessment for 344 University Ave W

 
Good afternoon, 
 
This email is to confirm that after reviewing the file after your 8/15 Legislative Hearing, the hearing officer will 
recommend the City Council delete your assessment. (File No. J2310E, Assessment No. 238315) 
 
This will go before the City Council on September 13, 2023 and no further action is needed by you, however note that 
this will still show as a pending assessment until after the Council votes on 9/13, then it will be removed. 
 
Thank you, 
Joanna 
 
 
 

 

Joanna Zimny 
Legislative Hearing Executive Assistant  
Legislative Hearing Office  
Pronouns: she/her/hers 
Saint Paul City Hall 
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15 W. Kellogg Blvd.  
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P: 651-266-8585  
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